
6. INFORMATION ON WASTER PAYS DOMESTIC REFUSE COLLECTION 
 
 The Board considered a report on the Council’s proposed move towards “waster pays” domestic 

refuse collection. 
 
 The Board received the information and requested that this topic be referred to the appropriate Board 

subcommittee early next year to enable that subcommittee to consider making submissions to the 
Council on the “waster pays” proposal. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


